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Rosenson, Valerie

From: Laurie Doig <doig62@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 4:24 PM
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: Fwd: NEW INFORMATION regarding tonight's public hearing

  

 

  

 
 
Dear GNA Member, 
 
 
The GNA Board received information yesterday that there are two new proposals that 
have surfaced that would retain 35 Crescent Street as a community center. Based on this 
new information, the majority of the Board has decided to withhold its support for the 
current proposal to repurpose 35 Crescent Street for mixed-income affordable housing.  
 
The Board hopes to be able to provide the Glenbrook community with further information 
as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
The GNA Board 
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